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The Lake Township regular meeting was held on Monday, November 14, 2022, at the Lake 

Township Municipal Building.  

  

*Present were Supervisors Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb, Jon Gander and Secretary Deanna 

Yarnell.  

 

*Guests: None 

 

* Chairman Elder opened the meeting at 8:00p.m.  

 

Minutes were read and approved by a motion from Elder 2nd by Fairlamb 

 

 

Treasurer Report:  General Fund:  48,921.97 

  State Fund Checking  38,248.11 

 

Roadmaster Report:  Cold patch Coulson and Cannon Rd  

   Missing Road signs replaced on all Township Roads 

 

Bills were approved and paid.   

 

Secretary Report: Mrs. Yarnell asked that someone else be named Emergency Management 

Coordinator for the Township.  The reports, meetings and classes needed to maintain active 

status are too much for her to handle in addition to the Secretary/Treasurer Job.  Rick Reither is 

showing some interest.  The Supervisors were notified that this position in other Municipalities 

is a paid position.  Mrs. Yarnell would also like the flood zone maps added to the Township web 

site.   

 

Superior Ambulance is requesting .5 Mill for 2023.  The Supervisors will take that under 

consideration when doing the budget for 2023. 

 

Nothing has been done on the ballfield as we are waiting for the county commissioners to 



approve our grant application.  Also waiting on the little league to work on the fields. 

 

The Supervisors worked on the purposed 2023 Budget. The Budget will be advertised so it can 

be adopted at next month’s meeting. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:40 PM 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Lake Township Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


